
HB 1532 

Neutral 

 

 

Chairman Heinert and Education Committee Member, 

 

The North Dakota Home School Association (NDHSA) does not oppose this bill as long as homeschooling 

as currently defined by state law is not included in such programs.  This has been accommodated for in 

Section 1 point 6 of the bill. 

Theresa Deckert 

NDHSA representative 

701-662-4790 


